
 

                                                                                                                   
 

 

Bolton High School 

Frequently Asked Questions for Students and Families 

This information will be updated often. 

 

 

*Will there be a Bolton High School Graduation Ceremony this year? 

Given the current situation surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, and 

guidance from our local and state health officials, we will not be able to 

hold our traditional graduation ceremony on May 16, 2020 as scheduled. 

Update:  SCS District will be celebrating our Seniors in 3 Phases.  Phase 

1: A Senior Website will be launched by May 18, 2020.  Phase 2: Drive 

Through Senior Salute during the week of June 8th.  Phase 3: Traditional 

Graduation Ceremony July 13- July 26 (tentative) A back up plan for 

Virtual Graduation Ceremony has been devised, but the District has every 

intention on having a traditional ceremony. 

*Will Bolton High School Seniors receive their Cap and Gown? Yes. 

Students will be able to pick up the cap and gown in May.  A specific time 

for pick up will be communicated via robo messaging, social media and 

posted on the Bolton Website. 

*Can I pay my Senior Fees now? Yes.  If you have not paid your Senior 

fees, email Ms. Pirtle at pirtledj@scsk12.org. You will receive a response 

with the amount and time available to make payment. 

*How do Seniors receive their final transcripts and their Senior Records? • 

Seniors may email Ms. Pirtle at pirtledj@scsk12.org for more information 

on transcripts.  
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*Will fees be returned? • Some fees will be returned to families. In 

accordance with the directions of Shelby County Schools, Bolton High 

School will be prepared to refund a portion of the Senior fees and will 

provide additional refund-related information to students. More 

information about Spring sport fees that were collected by the school will 

be announced. Schools will be reaching out to affected students and 

families directly regarding refunds.  

*Will my child be able to pick-up personal and school-related items? 

Refunds must be picked up by a parent/guardian, unless other 

arrangements are made with Principal Gnintedem.  Parents will be 

contacted if their students are receiving a refund.  Instructions and a 

specific day and time will be communicated.  

*When can I pick-up/drop off items?  Information on when you can pick-

up/drop-off other items such as caps and gowns, yearbooks, spring 

pictures, library books, textbooks, instruments, etc. will be provided.  

*How will students receive their final grades? How will I know if my 

child passed their grade level? Final report cards will be mailed on May 

18-May 22, 2020.  More details will be shared when the report cards have 

posted.  

*Do I have to register for the 2020-2021 school year? Yes. All students 

must register for the 2020-2021 school year.  Registration is now open in 

the parent portal.  If you need support, please contact 

SCShelp@scsk12.org. 

*How can I complete course selections for next year? Grade level 

counselors will be contacting students starting on or before May 1, 2020. 
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